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IAM/ALLIED AVIATION EWR NEGOTIATIONS SURVEY 
 

Dear Sisters and Brothers: 

 

In response to the recent NO vote on your Tentative Agreement, we have prepared a survey to better understand what issues are most important 

to you and what issues were not addressed in the recent tentative agreement.  

 

Use the QR Code or the link below to access the survey and submit to District 142.  

 

 
 

https://bit.ly/atd142-aav-ewr-survey  

 

The deadline to complete the survey is Friday, July 12, 2024.  

 

Your District 142 negotiating team will gather your responses, organize them, and use your input to better direct the course of negotiations 

going forward.  

 

The membership at Allied EWR has spoken loud and clear to the company and your union. We are more prepared than ever to fight for you at 

the table, with the goal of bringing back a new Tentative Agreement that you will be proud to vote YES for.  

 

Please feel free to contact your General Chair, Ken Coley, at kcoley@iamdl142.org, with any questions or concerns.  

 

Sincerely and fraternally, 

 

John M. Coveny, Jr.   Ken Coley   

President/Directing General Chair  General Chair   

IAM District 142    IAM District 142   

 

 

JMC/KC/td 

 
cc:  R. Johnsen, General Vice-President, Air Transport Territory 

 E. Fraser, Chief of Staff, Air Transport Territory 

 T. Regan, Airline Coordinator, Air Transport Territory 

J. Carlson, Air Transport Coordinator 

 DL 142 Executive Board 
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